
Preparing for the Future
Dear <Contact>,

Thank you for taking part in the Preparing for the Future survey. Please find enclosed a  
£10 voucher to thank you for your time. This can be used in a wide range of high street  
shops and online as well. 

We appreciate you taking the time to share both your thoughts and your experiences with us. 
The information you have shared with us will be combined with the views of other people from 
across the country and will be used by the Department for Work and Pensions to help guide 
policy in the future. 

If you are interested in finding out more about preparing for the future, please find enclosed a 
short leaflet giving you a list of potential resources that you can access for further information. 

Any Questions?
If you have any questions on the survey, please call NatCen Social Research on 0808 168 1356 
or email PreparingfortheFuture@natcen.ac.uk.

 
Yours sincerely,

 
Sarah Butt 
Research Director 
NatCen Social Research
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